U.S. Army Military History Institute Historical Services Division 950 Soldiers Drive Carlisle Barracks, PA 17013-5021 30 Mar 07

## 2<sup>ND</sup> ENGINEER REGIMENT

## A Working Bibliography of MHI Sources

- Anderson, William T. "Devil Dogs in Olive Drab: The 2d Engineers at Belleau Wood." <u>Army History</u> (Spring 2003): pp. 20-29. Per.
- Hannum, Warren T. "Fort Logan: New Home of 2<sup>nd</sup> Engineers." <u>Military Engineer</u> (Sep/Oct 1928): pp. 394-96. Per.
- Heavey, W.F. "Engineer Combat Troops as Infantry." <u>Military Engineer</u> (Jul/Aug 1925): pp. 295-99. Per.
- Mitchell, W.A. "Theory and Practice with 2<sup>nd</sup> Engineers." <u>Military Engineer</u> (Jan/Feb 1926): pp. 1-5. Per.
- Peek, E.D. "Army Engineer Operations: In the St. Mihiel and Meuse-Argonne Offensives." Military Engineer (Sep/Oct 1922): pp. 287-90. Per.
- Talley, B.B. "2d Engineers at Camp Stanley." Military Engineer (Jul/Aug 1929): pp. 356-59. Per.
- \_\_\_\_\_. "Ed Engineers at 1928 Division Maneuvers." <u>Military Engineer</u> (Mar/Apr 1929): pp. 140-44. Per.
- U.S. Army. Corps of Engineers. 2<sup>nd</sup> Regt. <u>A History of the Second Regiment of Engineers, United States Army, From Its Organization in Mexico, 1916, to Its Watch on the Rhine, 1919</u>. n.p., 1919? 112 p. #503-2.1919.
- . The Official History of the Second Regiment of Engineers and Second Engineer Train, United States Army, in the World War. San Antonio, TX: San Antonio Printing, 1920. 257 p. #503-2.1920.